
 

 
Reminder to all parents. Unfortunately, we have a very small 

minority of parents who have used an abusive tone with some 

disgraceful language both in person and over the phone. This 

kind of behaviour will not be tolerated and is unacceptable.   

We want to continue to work with families to ensure each 

child feels safe. We should all be role models and use 

appropriate behaviour with one another. If the learner's 

witness poor behaviour between adults, this is giving them a 

key message this is how they should behave.  

Over the next few weeks, the learners will be given the 

opportunity to engage in Olympics week and a multicultural 

day with an emphasis on Eid. Please continue to look at your 

emails for specific dates whereby learners will be 

encouraged to wear their PE kits or clothes to wear for a 

celebration. 

Enjoy the weekend 

Take care 

Melody 

Head Teachers'                  

Message: 

 

 

Butterflies - Eesa 

Wallabies - Zain 

Ducklings - Moosa 

Zebras - Musa 

Rhinos - Daa’il 

Elephants - Mahmood 

Meerkats - Awais 

Monkeys - Jayden 

Penguins - Hammad 

Dinosaurs - Asiya 

Giraffes - Daniel 

Tigers - Harley 

Certificates have been emailed home via email to  
celebrate  with your child. 
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Experiential: Abdul and Aariz 

 

Exploratory: Imran 

 

Investigative: Tigers class and Hammad 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

Award 

This week the certificate goes to: 

Yusra 

Learning Outside The Classroom 

Award 

This week the certificate goes to: 

Zain M. 
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Experiential Phase   

Experiential have continued with their exploration of water with 

lots of children loving sensory stories and massage. The 

wonderful Wallabies have had a fabulous week in school 

pretending to be scary pirates. We built a pirate ship in our 

playground and have had lots of fun exploring the sensory 

treasure chest, firing sensory 'cannon balls' and making Captain Kershaw 

walk the plank!! 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone 

Louise and Experiential team   

Exploratory Phase  

We like to keep busy in the Exploratory phase! All classes are busy 

preparing for our Sports and Wellbeing week beginning Monday 12th 

July. Each class has chosen a country to represent and are busy 

exploring flags and other resources linked to their chosen countries.  

We have also continued to enjoy the good weather, learning to stay sun 

safe by tolerating the application of sun cream and drinking plenty of 

water. All our learners have a right to clean water and we have 

especially enjoyed all the water play that has helped us to keep cool in 

the hot weather and help us learn a variety of skills including sharing with 

our peers, capacity and exploring mixing other resources with water such 

as citrus fruits.  

We hope the good weather continues into the weekend for us all.  

Investigative Phase   

Investigative phase have continued with our topic of water, exploring all 

kinds of facts and experiences. The water cycle, dough disco and freezing 

water to touch and taste have formed parts of our learners work this morning 

as we continue to work hard towards the summer. Of course, the right to 

fresh clean water to drink is one of our rights of the child and as such we 

continue to enjoy playing with and drinking it every day. 

Have a super weekend everyone 

Louise and Investigative team  


